
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF 

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES   

OF THE TOWN OF HOCHATOWN  

 

Thursday, October 24, 2024, 10:30a.m. 

  

 

 

In accordance with the provisions of the Oklahoma Open Meeting Act, Title 25 Oklahoma Statutes 

§§ 301 et. seq. notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the Board of Trustees of the Town 

of Hochatown, Oklahoma, may take place on Thursday, the 24th day of October, 2024 at 10:30am 

at the Town of Hochatown’s Town Hall, 101 Rock Oak Lane, Hochatown, OK  74728. 

  

One or more members of the Board of Trustees of the Town of Hochatown, Oklahoma, 

may attend a meeting with Garver Engineering, who will be holding a public meeting to 

discuss and provide information regarding the current status of the wastewater collection 

and treatment system project. 

  

The public is invited to attend.  There will be no action taken by the Board of Trustees of the Town 

of Hochatown, Oklahoma at this presentation.  

  

  

I certify that the Notice of Possible Quorum was posted in prominent view at the Town of 

Hochatown Town Hall, 101 Rock Oak Lane, Hochatown, OK 74728, and on the Town of 

Hochatown’s public website www.hochatown.gov no later than 4:00 p.m. on the 21st day of 

October, 2024.  

  

  

 

 

______________________________________  

Signature  

  

  

  

___________________________________________ 

Printed name of the person posting meeting agenda  

  

  

http://www.hochatown.gov/

